
 

 

 

Subject: 

Updated State Reviewer Map 

 

Effective Date: 

June 11, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Notice 

 

In an effort to distribute work more evenly among our review staff and maintain a high level of customer 

service, we have made some staff moves.  The new Statewide Reviewers Map is now posted on the 

DevCoord Website and the Meeting Request Form has been updated.   

Please note that the review areas near the incorporated Towns of Smyrna and Milford are no longer split 

along the County boundary.  The entire town will be the responsibility of one reviewer. 

As always if you have a question or concern regarding a project or a future project, please feel free to call 

the Reviewer for that area. 

The new map is located here, under Quick Links. 
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https://www.deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/

